
 

As an alumnus of Gateway College, this is where it all started for me. The person I am and 

the position I am in today Gateway plays a part in my successes. This would have not been 

possible without the support of my teachers, the support staff and wider Gateway 

community. They always say it is at university where you make friends for life (which is true), 

but I also made friends for life at this college. During my time at Gateway I was involved in 

vast opportunities and just to name a few: the Student Ambassador programme, being part 

of Student Council, also being involved in a Student Exchange programme. Over the years 

of studying at Gateway these opportunities helped me grow as a person, meeting new 

people, being exposed to different and new cultures, build my skills, confidence and so much 

more. As a Governor I would like to give back and support the students and the institution 

which supported me and my ambitions. 

I am an Events Officer at Loughborough University. I am passionate about supporting young 

people and their ambitions. I have the transferrable skills and knowledge which will help me 

in the role. I have experience of working in and being involved in Widening Participation, 

Student Outreach and Student Recruitment. This involves working with young people from 

all backgrounds to help raise aspirations, to make them think about their positive future and 

help them pave a pathway for their ambitions/life goals. 

 


